
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M  
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: October 17, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Marshall-Trigg Counties 

  Call 206 
CID 12-1354 

                        Extension of Bid Submittal Deadline 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Department must extend the deadline for bid submittal on 
Call 206.  The deadline for submittal of bids will be extended to 10:00 A.M. (Eastern Daylight 
Time), October 26, 2012.  Also, the deadline for bidder registration and question submittal will 
be extended by one week. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at (502) 564-3500. 
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